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Dear Mr. Gebrekidan,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:
 

Dear sirs, I want my immigration forms I filled during the first submission
and during naturalization I-400. I want my parents name spelling and date
of birth.

 
In response, our office does not have immigration records.  You would need to
contact U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services directly at
https://www.uscis.gov/records/request-records-through-the-freedom-of-information-
act-or-privacy-
act#:~:text=Make%20Your%20Request%20Online,on%20behalf%20of%20their%20c
lients.  We will now consider this closed since we have no responsive records to fulfill
your request with us.
 
Sincerely,
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 | www.sao.wa.gov
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